RE: Traineeship 2016

Dear Sir/Madam,

I wish to apply for the position of trainee in Byrne Wallace Solicitors. I have completed four FE1 examinations to date, and have also sat Equity and EU law this October 6th and 7th, respectively. I am extremely confident of passing the remaining examinations in March 2016, and so will be ready to commence PPC1 in September 2016. The examinations I have already passed are – Contract, Tort, Criminal, and Property. I have also spent 18 months, up to 30/06/2015, working at Smith Foy & Partners Solicitors.

I have a keen interest in the legal system and of special interest to me are environmental law, family and social care law, EU law, and intellectual property law. Exposure to these areas of law within your firm would be highly beneficial, but I would equally relish the opportunity to learn about all aspects of law. Furthermore, I have a very strong grasp of the English language and I am an excellent communicator in both the written and spoken word.

I am an enthusiastic, innovative, hard worker who is eager to learn. I graduated with a 2.1 honours degree in Business and Law from UCD in 2013. This degree, combined with further studies and work experience at Smith Foy & Partners, have given me an excellent foundation in many subjects such as property, contract, company, and tort law. My ambition is to build on this and become a successful practicing solicitor. 

I would welcome the opportunity to contribute and add value to the work and solutions provided by Byrne Wallace to its clients, and to take the knowledge I gained from studying law and apply it directly in the workplace to real life situations. Byrne Wallace is one of Ireland’s leading law firms, and as a trainee solicitor, I believe I would benefit greatly from its vast resources of information, knowledge, and experience.
The attached CV provides further information regarding some of my key competencies and I would appreciate an opportunity to discuss these with you in more detail at your convenience. I can be contacted directly at jack.lehane@ucdconnect.ie, or at 087 211 3019.

Yours Sincerely,

Jack Lehane.
